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Michelle Bonilla, Principal       Sukaina Husain, Assistant Principal 
 

Dear Anna Borba Families, 

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! 

I am extremely excited to join the Anna Borba School community as your new Principal and kick off 

another great school year! I look forward to getting to know our students, staff, and partner with our 

families in supporting their child’s educational journey. Anna Borba staff is committed to providing the 

highest academic standards and inspiring our students in reaching their very best in pursuit of their 

college and career aspirations. 

I entered my educational career in 2006 serving as a classroom teacher for almost a decade. My 

experiences serving as a school administrator for eight years and Data Coach for two years have 

afforded me the ability to support the academic, behavioral and social-emotional needs of students in 

multiple ways. I am also a proud Trojan having earned my doctorate from USC in 2015. 

On a personal note, I enjoy traveling with my husband and two young children every year. We love 

dogs and anything Disney. We are a huge sports family and enjoy attending Dodger games when we 

can. I hope our Anna Borba families had opportunities this summer to spend time together and make 

wonderful memories as well. 

I look forward to meeting our students and families on the first day of school. I truly believe working 

together we can achieve anything! 

Respectfully, 

Dr. Michelle Bonilla, Anna Borba Principal 
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